
DEC 8 1987 

California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue, Room 4205 
San Francisco, California 94102 

ATTN: Mr. Frank Ghazzagh 

Gentlemen: 

Enclosed as requested is a copy of San Onofre Unit 1 Inspection Report 
No. 86-34. As discussed in paragraph 9, NRC reviews and inspections in 
response to SCE actions during the 1985-86 outage are tabulated in two 
attachments to the report.  

If you have questions regarding the enclosed report, please contact 
Mr. P. Johnson at (415) 943-3745.  

Sincerely, 

D. F. Kirsch, Director 
Division of Reactor Safety and Projects 
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